
England Lacrosse  
 
Dear Planning Officer, 
  
I am writing to you from England Lacrosse the National Governing Body for Lacrosse 
in support of the below objection from Hillcroft Lacrosse Club. 
  
I can confirm this site is of interest to Hillcroft as a club, as a pitch sport that sits 
behind the major on field team sports we have a issue with the ability to get onto 
fields and those with the correct markings for our sport. This site would be a major 
asset and progression to Hillcroft and our sport as outlined below by Rob Clark. 
  
As we grow towards Olympic inclusion we only see sites like this becoming of more 
value for the clubs we have as they expand in the communities around them. 
  
If you need anything additional from me please do reach out on the details below, 
  
 


